SEE THE NEW GAPMIL NA WEBSITE

The Global Alliance for Partnerships in Media and Information Literacy
(GAPMIL), North American Sub-Chapter, welcomes you to visit our new
website, launched in honor of Global MIL Week:

Go to https://gapmil-na.org/ and also join our Facebook page at North
American GAPMIL NA.
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GLOBAL MEDIA AND INFORMATION LITERACY
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THRIVING AND SPREADING, MAKE THIS MOVEMENT GO FAST
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AND MAKE IT LAST!
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WHAT CAN YOU DO TO PROMOTE MIL?

BRING MIL TO YOUR COMMUNITY
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SHARE? TEACH? TWEET? TALK?
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NATIONAL MEDIA LITERACY WEEK
NOW'S THE TIME!

MEDIALITERACYWEEK.CA

MEDIALITERACYWEEK.US
24-31 OCTOBER 2018
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GLOBAL MIL WEEK = NATIONAL INFORMATION LITERACY
SPONSORED THROUGH UNESCO AWARENESS MONTH
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